
  

TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR 
PLANNING & ZONING DEPARTMENT 
11 RYE STREET, P.O. BOX 389 

BROAD BROOK, CT 06016 

PHONE: (860) 623-6030 FAX: (860) 623-4798 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 

 

FROM: Peg Hoffman – for Elderly Commission   

 

DATE: February 14, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Elderly Commission  

  Meeting Scheduled for February 26, 2018 
 

   

 

Please be advised that the Elderly Commission Meeting scheduled for 5:30 p.m. 

on Monday, February 26, 2018 at the East Windsor Housing Authority, Park 

Hill Community Room, Park Hill Drive, Broad Brook, CT.  has been 

CANCELLED 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 26, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in the 

Park Hill Community Room. 

 
 

CC:  Marissa Prior, Executive Assistant, East Windsor Housing Authority 

   Melissa Maltese, Director, East Windsor Community Services 

   Claire Badstubner, Chairman, East Windsor Elderly Commission 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 



  

 


